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Season's Greetings Board Members!  

 

Today finds me writing this on our second snow day! A wonderful perk of being a 
school employee!  

 

Our Friendsgiving lunch was a success, and we fed many students and staff 
members! I have always ordered way too much turkey and we end of freezing it 
and serving it several more times for middle and high school lunches. This year, we 
had JUST enough; perhaps 10 slices leftover after the final service in the middle 
school! Whew!  

 

My staff and I look forward to the Board Prepared Breakfast this upcoming week! 
That is always nice to be served for a change, as we’re usually the ones doing the 
serving! And we enjoy seeing all the Board members and of course, retired 
employees. We appreciate that you continue to do this for all of us each 
December.    

 

We are also looking forward to the two-week Christmas Break. Working in an 
elementary school, you know that it is MUCH needed at this point for staff to have 
some time to recharge and kids to have time to get healthy!  

 

Hoping you all have a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year!!   

 

As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve my community as Director.   

  

Missy Kadluboski  
Food Service Director  


